
Brasov, Romania June 2016 

 Conference in Cluj With Est Europe foundation 

 

During June we were invited to the conference of 

workers for the Dutch and German sponsorship 

program to children in situations of vulnerability and 

risk in Romania. The foundation Est Europe is the 

Romanian counterpart of this program and has many 

workers of Churches in Romania and Moldova that 

month to month visit these children. Our participation in 

speaking to these workers has been to encourage the 

holistic work they do. Martita had a conference for 

women attendees and also men could meet separately 

talking about tensions with their partners, products of 

the demands of ministry as maintaining family harmony among so many pressures. 

Teams for Baby showers, for decoration and small group leaders Women at Hope 

Baptist Church 

Martita has decided to form three teams in the ministry 

for women. After a year of working a base group we came 

to the conclusion that it is too much work and is time to 

open the group to which nearly 20 women have come to 

collaborate in these three fields, here is a picture of the 

last baby shower last May 27. 

Summer activities We are very encouraged to 

enjoy the good weather of Brasov. The church will 

have every month a picnic this summer on a Sunday 

in which we worship outdoors at camp facilities "PURTATOR OF FACLIE." It gives us the opportunity to 

make a relational evangelism in this culture. 

 

 
 



Las remodelaciones de la Iglesia. 
 We are immersed 

in renovations 

and remodeling of 

the building. 

The picture is of 

the inside 

painting and 

decoration work. 

We invested in a 

new sound 

system, renewed 

bathrooms for 

men and during 

the summer we 

will renovate the 

temple steps that are in deplorable condition. Pray for all these 

expenses and the provision. Thank God that to this day the church has given generously. In The Photo 

Paty Marti and Isabel de Figueroa whose had come visit in June. 

Counseling. 
Once again we ask your prayers for wisdom for this primary ministry we develop here. We do many 

more things but this ministry is our passion and calling, every month we receive new cases and 

terminate counseling processes with brothers and sisters that God has placed on our way to pass on the 

God’s consolation through His Scriptures. 

FIGUEROA FAMILY AND Paty MARTI VISIT  

In June, we were visited by our missionary friends in Spain, Willfredo and Isabel Figueroa and Patricia 

Marti who were in Europe during that time. We were very blessed with emotional refreshment that 

they brought in these few days with us. 

 
 

Thank You for praying. It is a privilege to serve the Lord with you. 

 

Francisco Y Martita Berrios 

Missionaries Brasov, Romania 

 

 

 

 


